Subject: Re: new sounds!
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 04 Dec 2007 17:18:20 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Glad to hear it! The JBL 2226 is a very nice sounding driver.Just a reminder: When running the
JBL 2226, be sure to remove the capacitor C4 (across the woofer) and Zobel components R3 and
C5. They're needed for the Omega 15 but not for the JBL 2226.
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